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Sayers, Margery

From: Laura Wisely <laura.wisely@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 6:46 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Pass cb24 without amendment.

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Hello
Please pass CB24. Exceptions and exemptions at the last minute only plays to developers interests, never the

community. When will someone make an exemption or exception for my community??

Thank you
Laura Wisely

District 1



Sayers, Margery

From: Ira Franckel <francij1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 8:02 AM
To: CouncilMail

Subject: HoCo County Council Bill CB 24-2021

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Member Liz Walsh,

Please Vote yes on HoCo County Council Bill CB 24-2021.

Ira franckel

3702 Dorsey Search Cir, Ellicott City, MD 21042



The People's Voice

The People's Voice LLC

3600 Saint Johns Lane, STE D

EllicottCity,MD21042

March 15,2021

Re: CB24-2021

Support

Thank you to Council Members Walsh and Jung for sponsoring this Bill. It makes

sense to update disclosure requirements as the process can be long before getting to

the Council and needs updating, including disclosing business relationships.

Also, restricting ZRA's for one year prior to the General Plan update is a maximum

time restriction as the update could occur earlier which would not affect the ZRA

restriction issue in this Bill, but cannot be done later. Given the time the process a ZRA

takes, it is only really putting off for a few months, just prior to the County wanting to

implement a more careful, general oven/iew of planning land use issues. This would

avoid having ad hoc, individual project requests that affect a whole zone making

changes at the very time the County is trying to have a more strategic plan implemented

for all. If there is some individual emergency situation, then that is not an argument to

not agree to this part of the Bill, because individual situations are not supposed to be

the source of effects over a whole zone, and should instead be using a piecemeal

process for single projects.

Other jurisdictions are doing the same things here and it is time for Howard County to

do the same. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Markovitz

President, The People's Voice

By Authority: The People's Voice PAC, Lisa Markovitz, Treasurer



Sayers, Margery

From: Michael Loll <mchlloll@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 1:40 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CB 24-2021

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Howard County Council'

Please vote yes on this bill. I believe it will increase the transparency of our county government to the benefit of all of

our citizens.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Michael Loll
6642 Allview Drive
Columbia, MD 21046



Sayers, Margery

From: Kim Perez-Lugones <kaperezlugones@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 1:56 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject; CB24-2021

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Please vote "YES" on CB24-2021.

Sincerely,

Kim Perez-Lugones

Howard County Resident of North Laurel, MD


